
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
November 24, 2020 
 

 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
 
Please see our district data from this week below: 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Year to date, 28 households account for the 39 positive cases. 
 
This week we identified 7 students due to close contact on the school bus as well as students attending 
one specific program at Whiteside Area Career Center. We also had seven students identified as close 
contacts in a probable case, due to contact and gathering outside of school hours. This is a reminder 
that one case of COVID can impact multiple students, even when the gathering is outside our school 
day. Please continue to do your part to keep our students and staff safe. 
 
As a reminder, we plan to remain open following Thanksgiving break and parents are encouraged to 
take advantage of remote learning if they are gathering over the holidays. iPads for elementary 
students will come home today. Please be sure to have your elementary students return on November 
30th with a fully charged iPad, charging cord, and power adapter. 
 
I want to thank you for doing your part to keep our schools open. 
 
Please enjoy a SAFE holiday season.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

Data  Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 3 1 2 0 
Percent of Cases this week 0.40% 0.24% 0.83% 0% 

Year to Date Cases 39 18 15 2 
Year to Date Percent of Cases 5.25% 4.36% 6.20% 2.7% 
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